
Notice of Trade Certification 

Aclara Meters LLC 

A wholly-owned subsidiary of Aclara Technologies 

A wholly-owned subsidiary of Hubbell Inc. 

Including on-site leased workers from NESC Staffing 

Somersworth, New Hampshire 

 

The U.S. Department of Labor has determined all workers of Aclara Meters LLC, a subsidiary of 
Aclara Technologies, a subsidiary of Hubbell Inc., including on-site leased workers from NESC 
Staffing, Somersworth, New Hampshire, have been adversely impacted by trade. 

As a result, affected workers totally or partially separated from employment on or after 
February 28, 2019 through two years from the date of certification, and all workers in the group 
threatened with total or partial separation from employment as of June 9, 2020 the date of 
certification through two years from the date of certification, are eligible to apply for 
adjustment assistance under Chapter 2 of Title II of the Trade Act of 1974. 

Affected workers may be eligible to receive weekly cash benefits; financial assistance for 
remedial or vocational training programs/ travel allowances to and from training; job search 
expenses; relocation allowances; Reemployment Trade Adjustment Assistance (RTAA); and 
other reemployment services such as resume preparation, employment counseling and job 
referrals. 

For information about these benefits, all workers should inquire at the nearest NH Works One-
Stop Center. Visit https://www.nhes.nh.gov/locations/index.htm to find the closest NH 
Employment Security Office. You may also contact Raquel Rocha, Trade Act Coordinator for 
more information at (603) 228-4056. 


